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C H R I S T M A S  S H O P P I N G
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If you're shopping online, please remember to collect free

donations by signing up for Amazon Smile, EasyFundraising and

selecting Thomas Tallis Parent, Teacher and Friends Association

as your chosen charity when paying with PayPal.  Full details

and signup links are on our website.

P R E - L O V E D  &  N E W  U N I F O R M
We are online with Shopify!!  We have both pre-loved and NEW

polo shirts and sweatshirts available from any of our Social

Media pages or website.  Checkout securely with PayPal or pay

with cash on collection.  Items are usually picked in the morning

ready for collection that afternoon from Reception or from your

Class Tutor.  Please consider donating your old uniform to keep

our stocks up.  If you need help with the cost of uniform, please

talk to your Class Tutor about our discount codes.
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T H E  B I G  P T A  C A S H  D R A W
Two weeks to go before the Big PTA Cash Draw!  For £3 you


can buy a ticket for all 6 draws and 50% of the ticket price


is donated to PTFA.  Each of the draws will give you the


chance to win up to £5,000.  Click or follow the link on our


website and Social Media pages to enter.

V I R T U A L  C H R I S T M A S  M A R K E T
Throughout Advent, we will be supporting #shoplocal by advertising


one local business a day on our Social channels and we would love to


support Tallis parents/carers/friends businesses.  If you would like to


feature, or nominate a local business, please email or leave us a


message on Facebook, Instagram or Twitter

C A N  Y O U  H E L P  A T  T H E  F E S T I V A L  O F 

L I G H T ?
We are very excited to be helping with refreshments at The Festival of

Light.  If you can help 5.45pm-6.30pm Thursday 8th December before

the performance, please follow the signup link on or website or social

media or email ptfa@thomastallis.org.uk

https://www.thomastallisschool.com/ptfa.html

C A B A R E T  H U L L A B A L O O  2 0 2 3

We are very excited that Jon Hicks (yr8 parent)


will be bringing us another evening of hilarity live


on stage in the Main Hall next term!  Keep an eye


on our Social Media pages as tickets will be going


on sale very soon and we have maximum capacity


of 250.

MARCH 10TH 2023
7.30-9.30PM MAIN HALL

Friday 10th March
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